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18th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Y8 Parents and Carers Evening – Wednesday 17th April 2024 - 4.00pm - 7.00pm 
 
The parents and carers evening for all Year 8 pupils will take place on Wednesday 17th April 2024 from 4.00pm to 
7.00pm. The evening will give you an opportunity to discuss your child's progress with their subject teachers.  You 
will also receive your child’s profile report.  
 
We request that you limit the time spent with each teacher to five minutes so that all parents / carers can see as 
many teachers as possible. Your child will be issued with an appointment card to make appointments with the 
teachers that you wish to meet. 
 
We look forward to meeting you at school on Wednesday 17th April 2024. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Ms Mrvic     Ms E Cox 
Year 8 Learning Co-ordinator  Deputy Headteacher 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please complete and return the tear off slip to your child’s tutor by Monday 15th April 

 
 
Pupil's Name __________________________________________________               Class ________________ 
 
We will/will not be able to attend the Y8 Profile evening (delete as required). 
                                                                                                 

Please tick if you require an interpreter.       
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